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29 November 2018 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Students’ Christmas Lunch – Friday 14 December 2018 
 

We would like to invite students to join us for our traditional Christmas lunch on Friday 14 December.  
Arrangements for the day will be as normal, with students having their lunch at their allotted snack 
break time. 
 

Payment for the Christmas lunch should be made in advance no later than Friday 7 December using 
ParentPay.  Please use the following link to access ParentPay and make your payment 
www.parentpay.com.  (We will not be accepting cash payments for this event.)  If you require assistance 
accessing ParentPay please email parentpay@maidenerleghschool.co.uk.  Students who have prepaid 
will be given a Christmas lunch ticket on the day.  When paying on ParentPay please indicate whether 
your child would like the turkey or vegetarian option by stating ‘Turkey’ or ‘Vegetarian’. 
 
If your son/daughter is eligible for free school meals, they are entitled to a free Christmas lunch. If you 
would like your child to have this please confirm this through the school office.   

 

Main Course 
Roast Turkey freshly cooked and served with a homemade sausage meat & bacon 
stuffing, chipolata sausages, crisp roast potatoes, steamed carrots and roast winter 

vegetables. Finished with a pan gravy. 

Vegetarian  
Lentil & Cranberry Wellington served with crisp roast potatoes, steamed carrots and roast winter 

vegetables. Finished with a pan vegetarian gravy. 

Dessert 
Choose from an Ice Cream Pot, Christmas Pudding or Chocolate Yule Log Cake  

 
Water or Juice included 

 
Allergies: We are able to cater for vegetarians, people with nut & wheat allergies and the 

turkey this year will be suitable for HALAL requirements  
 

I am sure you will agree that this represents excellent value for money at £5.00 and we hope that many 
students will want to enjoy Christmas lunch with their friends.  Unfortunately, we will be unable to 
provide an alternative hot food menu on this day, so students who are not eating the Christmas lunch 
should either bring a packed lunch or will be able to choose from a small selection of sandwiches. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss M Davies 
Chief Executive Officer & Headteacher 
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